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From: Waters Upton Parish Council 

Sent: 20 September 2017 23:25

To: LocalPlan

Cc: Programme Officer

Subject: Local Plan Consultation

Expires: 19 March 2018 00:00

Categories:

Good evening 

 

Waters Upton Parish Council would like to express concern that there is limited protection for the rural parishes 

with the removal of the policy against ‘development in the open countryside’. 

 

We would also like to bring to the attention of the Inspector, the Waters Upton Neighbourhood Plan, as this has 

been confirmed through the recommended process and should work alongside the TWC Local Plan with regards to 

development in Waters Upton Parish. 

 

The Parish Council continues to have concerns, as one of the five named settlements suitable for development in 

the rural area, in that IF either the Dairy Crest, Crudgington or Allscot applications do not bring forward the number 

of proposed dwellings that Waters Upton, with the other four named settlements, will be seen as appropriate to 

take up the additional housing numbers.  It is our request that it be included in the Local Plan that the five named 

rural settlements will not be expected to take more houses if those two brown field sites do not come forward. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Katrina Baker 

Clerk 

Waters Upton Parish Council 
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